# MEETING MINUTES LAWRENCEBURG CONSERVANCY DISTRICT BOARD OF DIRECTORS

### HELD AT 6:00 P.M. ON MAY 28, 2020 AT 225 EAST EADS PARKWAY, LAWRENCEBURG, INDIANA

#### THE FOLLOWING DIRECTORS WERE PRESENT:

Mike Noel, Chairman Mike McCabe
Dennis Richter, OD, Vice-Chairman (online) Greg McAdams
Randy Tyler Al Abdon (online)

## THE FOLLOWING DIRECTORS WERE ABSENT:

Jim Kittle

# THE FOLLOWING PERSONS WERE ALSO IN ATTENDANCE ON BEHALF OF THE DISTRICT:

Paul Seymour, Superintendent

Chelsie Noel, Secretary

Richard Butler, Attorney

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Mike Noel.

The Directors (and others) recited the Pledge of Allegiance.

Superintendent, Paul Seymour, presented some thoughts on a new levee safety program that USACE has shared in draft form. Much discussion was had regarding the same. Attorney, Richard Butler, recommended that the LCD develop an ordinance regarding permits for building within the levee district. Upon the motion of Greg McAdams, seconded by Randy Tyler, it was unanimously approved for Richard and Paul to begin drafting such parameters. Paul recommended setting up a question and answer session with USACE and the directors agreed.

Expenses spent on the preparation for selling the Scudder property were also shared. Discussion was had regarding the same.

There being no further business, Chairman Mike Noel adjourned the meeting.